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ComReg announces outcome of phase one of its Third 
Party Business Radio Licensing Scheme 

 
 

The Commission for Communications Regulation (ComReg) today announced 
the outcome of Phase 1 of the Third Party Business Radio Licensing Scheme. 
 
The following Applicants were successful: 
 

o ANSAT Communications 
o B.P. Multipage Ltd 
o Clardex Systems Ltd. 
o Kestrel Communications Ltd. 
o Mobile Radio Links Ltd. 
o Radio and Security Products Ltd. 

 
The Third Party Business Radio Scheme is a new flexible licensing scheme 
aimed at companies interested in providing two-way business radio services to 
third parties. The new scheme offers licensees the opportunity to provide a 
wide range of mobile business radio services, on a national basis. Business 
radio services are widely used by taxi, security, courier and transport 
companies to provide instant communication of voice or data between 
personnel.  
 
The Chairperson of ComReg, Isolde Goggin said: “We are very pleased at the 
level of interest shown in this licensing scheme. It will provide added 
flexibility to the business radio community to develop services which can be 
offered to their customers throughout Ireland.” 
 

 
ENDS 
 
Issued By 
 
Tom Butler 
Public Affairs Manager, ComReg 
Ph: 01 804 9639 Mobile: 087 2536358  tom.butler@comreg.ie  

Media Release- 15 December 2005 


